

## Canadian Wheelchair Sports Association Association canadienne des sports en fauteuil roulant

December 12, 2017

Dear School Children of the City of Misawa,

I hope you are enjoying learning about Paralympic sport and voting for the mascot designs for the 2020 Olympic and Paralympic Games. I especially hope you enjoy learning about the life-changing impact of Paralympic sport and the values that we, in the Paralympic movement, hold dear.

I understand the Flag Tour is due to come to a primary school in Misawa on Dec 18th. I do hope you will send me some photos that I can share with our wheelchair rugby athletes.

Our wheelchair rugby team is looking forward to meeting many of you when we first visit Misawa. We will see you next year!

Catherine Cadieux

C. Cadreiry

CEO